
Harwood Nature Park service offer: the citizens have their say

Vaudreuil-Dorion, November 12, 2021 – When it acquired Harwood Nature Park last August, 
the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion said it wanted to consult its citizens about their needs in terms of  
parks and outdoor activities. With this in mind, the City is inviting citizens to fill out a survey to 
find out their interests and concerns regarding Harwood Nature Park. The survey is available in 
French and English at ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca, in the News section, until December 6. 

"We already have plans for the next few months, including the development of  the dog run and 
some winter activities. However, we want to take the time to think about a long-term offer, and 
for that, we need to hear from the users of  our infrastructure," commented Mayor Guy Pilon. 
"One thing is certain, no matter what services are offered, this space will remain a nature park."

Harwood Nature Park is located at 3900 Harwood Road (former Harwood Golf  Club), halfway 
between Cote St. Charles and Chemin Daoust. The City acquired the site last August with a 
view to preserving it. The 196,396.1 m2 (2,113,990 sq. ft.) site is already accessible to the 
community.

This citizen consultation for Harwood Nature Park is an integral part of  Aspiration 5 "To encou-
rage the involvement of  all citizens in the well-being of  the community" aimed at promoting a 
culture of  public participation in the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s 2020 > 2025 Strategic Planning.
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